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Wisdom High School Football Team wins
first home scrimmage 28-0

Wisdom Weekly Newsletter
WEEK THREE OVERVIEW

Please make time this Thursday, August 29th,
from 6:00 to 7:15 PM to meet Principal Bush,
alongside your General's teachers and
administrators, at the 2024 Wisdom High School
Open House Night. You will be able to walk the
campus with your students and meet each one of
their teachers. We hope to meet as many parents
and family members as possible. 

OPEN HOUSE, THURSDAY

As we enter the third week of the academic year, we want to ensure consistency with our
expectations for all of our Generals. Please remind your students to wear the Wisdom High
School uniform daily—solid gray or white polo with jeans or khaki pants. We are working to
ensure that every one of our students is in uniform daily; if you need help purchasing a uniform
shirt, please fill out the HISD Student Assistance Form. Additionally, we are working alongside
our IT Department to provide each student with an updated Wisdom HS ID. We are asking that
each student wear their ID when they are on campus. This helps us identify where students are
supposed to be and at what time. 

Attendance matters. Students who miss more than three classes in one subject can only earn the
course credit if they make up for the missed seat time. If you have a student who has missed classes
due to medical or judicial reasons, please submit your excuse notes online through the Wisdom High
School Website under the attendance tab.  
As a parent or guardian, you can monitor your students' grades and attendance through the HISD PowerSchool
app. When you come to campus you can request your PowerSchool code which is unique to you and your students
and create an account. PowerSchool makes staying informed about your students grades and attendance easy
when you set alerts. 
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MOVING FORWARD

ATTENDANCE MATTERS

Superintendent Mike Miles visited our campus last week and was pleased with our student's growth and the
strides Wisdom is making to provide high-quality instruction to all students every day of the year. We want to keep
our parents informed and at the center of our decision-making process. If you are interested in joining our Parent
Teacher Organization, holding a position in our Shared Decision-Making Committee, or even supporting WHS
through volunteering, please get in touch with our campus.  



WISDOM HIGH SCHOOL SPOTLIGHT

Ms. Nails and her students are examine how
setting impacts a character in their ESOL II class. 

Wisdom Seniors Maya, Kosi,
Joshwua, and Miguel were honored
last Friday at the National Awards
Recognition breakfast, where each
received awards for their
outstanding scores on the College
Board's Advanced Placement
exams. 

On Friday, Houston ISD recognized Wisdom High School
for having high scores in Algebra I and English II in last
year's end-of-course exams. Principal Bush celebrated
with students as they enjoyed a free ice cream treat
during lunch.

Mr. Harrell and his students are exploring
Newton’s Laws of Motion in their IPC class. 


